
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 3 Roman Trip to Chester 
Friday 2nd December 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our autumn topic on ‘The Romans’, we are delighted to announce a trip to the Deva Roman Discovery Centre in Chester. 
The proposed date for this trip is Friday 6th January 2023.  
Whilst there, the children will take part in a number of activities that will hopefully enhance their understanding of all aspects of 
Roman fortress life. A typical breakdown is as follows: Inside tour 1.5hrs - This consists of being taken around the DRDC by a 
costumed guide, who will show the children what life was like in the Roman fortress of Deva nearly 2000 years ago. Outside tour 
1hr - Children are taken out by a Roman soldier, who will teach them how to march and make battle formations. (Appropriate 
seasonal clothing is recommended). 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £11.50 to cover the cost of transport to and from the museum and the cost to the 
DRDC. The cost of the trip has been subsidised by the Churchtown PTA, enabling us to keep the cost down to yourselves. This can 
be paid through Parentpay. Please indicate on the reply slip whether you have paid through Parentpay and whether your child is 
entitled to a free school meal, so that we can arrange for a grab bag to be given to them. 
 
The children should wear their school uniforms and a coat in case of inclement weather-it is January in Chester! They should also 
bring a packed lunch that is in a named disposable bag so that they are not carrying around bags for the afternoon session. Should 
your child have any medical requirements for the trip including the administration of travel sickness tablets, please ensure your child’s 
teacher is aware of their needs as this may require a care plan to be completed by yourselves. 
 
We will be leaving school by 9.15am, so arriving in school on time is essential and we should be back no later than 3.30pm dependent 
on traffic. If we are going to be longer than 10 minutes late we will inform the office and you will be notified by parent text. 
 
Please fill in your child’s details on the return slip below and return to their class teacher no later than Friday the 16th of December 
so that groupings may be worked out. If there are any issues at all regarding payment then please contact the school office as soon 
as possible. 
Please accept our thanks in anticipation of a prompt response. 
 
Year 3 teachers. 
 

 
Churchtown Primary School  
PARENTAL/CARER PERMISSION SLIP 
Please return this form to your child’s class teacher by Friday 16th of December 2022 at the very latest: 
 
Name of child: ________________________________________________   Class: ______________________ 
 
Educational Visit to:  Deva Roman Discovery Centre, Chester 
Date:   Friday 6th January 2023 
I permit my child to participate in the above educational visit.   
Please tick and complete (if relevant) the following: 
 

I have made payment for the visit via the online payment system 
 
My child is entitled to a free school meal (grab bag to be provided) 

 
Parent/Carer Signature: 
 
Print Name:  

 

 

 


